Newsletter Mail List

Subject: Newsletter Mail List

From: Sandy Phillips <sandyjp @bellsouth.net>

Date: Thu, 13 Sep 2007 14:03:11 -0400

To: Charles D. Killian <ckilli@charter.net>, Cheryl <fbcheryl@charter.net>
CC: Exec@andreaskillian.com

Charles, Cheryl:
I received an email (which I will forward to you) that raised some questions for me.

If someone is willing to forgo the snailmail copy of the newsletter in favor of electronic access, could
or should we:

1. Send a mass email with newsletter attachment for them to print?

or
2. Send email notifying them that the newsletter has been put on the Andreaskillian website (possibly with
a link)? And if this is the case - is it easy to print a copy off of the website - I haven't tried it
yet.

I'm brainstorming here, and Wayne Setzer may be the one with the answers...but how could we best manage

email addresses for newsletter distribution given that as we "recruit" younger members to our Association,
this will become a bigger project?

If we had a newsletter distribution list that was similar to our exec@andreaskillian.com, we could use
that as reminders of various things like the reunion (i.e. Save the date notices) or DNA project
updates (or breakthroughs) or for birth and death announcements. If an email came back to us as
undeliverable, we could mail hard copy.
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